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25 August 2022 Official information request No. 8140010503 
 (Please quote this in any correspondence) 

 
Andrew Punnett 
By email: fyi-request-19747-4267593f@requests.fyi.org.nz 
  
 
 
Tēnā koe Andrew 
 

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

Re: Records from Council 
 

 
Thank you for your information request for information relating to the council’s work in 
responding to the National Policy Statement on Urban Development. Please accept my 
apologies for the delay in responding. The relevant council staff have been extremely busy 
preparing the council’s response to the National Policy Statement on Urban Development in 
the period between receiving your request and now. 
 
The specific details of your request and our response is below: 
 
“Please send me copies of all records the council holds which are relevant when: 

a) assessing the impact that it's proposed NPS-UD qualifying matters will have on the 
provision of development capacity; or 

b) assessing the costs and broader impacts of the qualifying matters. 
 
If you hold any records that are relevant, but not available to me via a LGOIMA request, then 
please provide the title or summary and author for each.” 
 
As required under the Resource Management Act, the council has recently notified its 
Proposed Intensification Planning Instrument (Proposed Plan Change 78). This is a key part 
of the council’s response to the National Policy Statement on Urban Development. The 
information you have requested is contained within the section 32 evaluation report for 
Proposed Plan Change 78. The specific parts of the section 32 evaluation report of relevance 
are the overall evaluation report, parts 1-8 and the economy matters report. These documents 
are available via the following at PC 78: Intensification (aucklandcouncil.govt.nz)  
 
Decisions relating to the information that is being released to you were made by John 
Duguid General Manager Plans and Places. 
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Should you believe Auckland Council has not responded appropriately to your request, you 
have the right by way of complaint, under section 27(3) of the LGOIMA, to apply to the 
Ombudsman to seek an investigation and review of the decision.  
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
If you have any further queries, please contact me on 09 301 0101 quoting official information 
request number 8140010503. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 

 
 
Angela Hare 
Senior Privacy & LGOIMA Business Partner 
Governance Services 


